
JULY-AUGUST, 2025 | PRAYER UPDATE

THE PATE FAMILY
Missionaries in MONTREAL, QUÉBEC

Josh and Katie Pate
438.467.6933

PO Box 1353 Columbus, NC 28722
JoshPate_1629@bimi.org

           

Crossroads Baptist Church
Pastor Aaron Stevenson

PO Box 624 Columbus, NC 28722
www.crossroadsbaptistnc.com

Baptist International Missions Inc.
423.344.5050

PO Box 9 Harrison, TN 37341
www.bimi.org | Account #1629

MINISTRY PRAYER REQUESTS: Thank you to those who prayed for our Vacation Bible School in July. We praise the Lord
that the week went very well with around 30 children in attendance each night and 3 souls saved. It was also a blessing
to welcome Missionaries Josh and Alyssa Clay here in August; they were a great blessing to our church as they shared
their of ministry in the Ivory Coast, taught inn the children’s class, and preached from God’s Word. They are dear friends
and it was a blessing for our family to spend time with them. 
          I’m currently preaching through a series on the book of Ephesians on Sunday mornings and am grateful for the
Lord’s work in individual hearts. We’re currently in the process of meeting with potential new members and anticipate 9
adults joining the church this fall. It’s a blessing to watch the Lord unify, strengthen, and build His church! 
          Through the ministry of Bearing Precious Seed Canada, every home in Canada is receiving a John & Romans
booklet in their mailbox. As individuals in Québec receive their copy in the mail, they often reach out with questions or
to seek further information. It’s a blessing to receive these emails and phone calls, answer their questions, provide
further information, and direct individuals to a church in their area. Please, pray with us for much spiritual fruit from this
project. 
         In addition to regular evangelism, we also have several fall events and conferences scheduled both within the
church here in Laval and with nearby churches. These events include teen activities, missions conference, ladies’
conference, and young adults conference. Our family will also be traveling to the States briefly to visit five supporting
churches. In between events and travels, we look forward to welcoming a few visitors to our mission field. Please, pray
with us for a fruitful fall season of ministry. 

In Christ,
Josh, Katie, Allison, Madelyn, Bethanie, and Sophie Pate

Sophie Hope Pate
August 2, 2025

7 lbs. 1 oz.
20.5 in.

NEW BABY:  Thank you so much to those who were praying specifically for a safe delivery of our baby. We praise the
Lord that everything went very smoothly and that Sophie Hope Pate was born early in the morning on August 2, 2025.
She weighed 7 pounds, 1 ounce and was 20.5 inches long. Both Sophie and Katie are doing exceptionally well! We were
already able to get new family pictures taken with the new baby, so if you would like to receive a digital copy for your
church, please let me know. We’re currently working on obtaining her Canadian birth certificate and passport as well as
her USA birth abroad certificate and passport. Please pray with us that this needed paperwork would be finalized
smoothy and quickly. 
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